
From: Good Vibes 
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 10:02 AM 
To: Hasouris, Tara 
Subject: FW: Mixing it up!  
 
 
 

From: Good Vibes <GoodVibes@rockconnections.com> 
Date: Thursday, May 31, 2018 at 4:40 PM 
Subject: Mixing it up!  
 
  

  

   

 

This edition of RYB is a little bit different! 
   

Trying something new! 

 

  

 

The vision for Rock Your Business has always been for it to be more than just a 

newsletter, but to be a collaborative resource for you. Special thank you to 

those of you who have joined us on the Rock Your Business Teams channel! 

 

For the month of June, we will be posting weekly in the RYB Teams channel, 

and we are asking for participation in a few things to come. 

 

The goal is to interact with you and give you a fun, convenient way to tie 

threads. We’re excited to engage with you! 
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http://shorty/RYB
http://bit.ly/RYB-RC
http://shorty/RYB


Go to Teams  
 

   

  

  

  

  

 

Let us know what you think! 

If you have a preference toward email updates instead of Teams updates, 

please reply to this email explaining why. 

 

We will continuously be asking for feedback regarding other communication 

and initiatives in Teams during the month of June. Because we want to best 

help you! 

 

  
  

  

 

Questions? Comments? 

Reach out any time: GoodVibes@rockconnections.com 
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Bcc: RC All Leadership, The Entourage 
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